
New Business

2020 Levy Hearing (7:30 PM)

At 7:30 p.m., the Board President will declare the 2020 levy hearing open.  The President 
will ask if anyone wishes to comment on the 2020 levy.  

The levy process is designed to generate most of the funds necessary to support the 
District’s 2020-2021 and 2021-2022 budgets.  The levy hearing notice appeared in the 
Daily Southtown on December 7, 2020. 

At the time that comments regarding the proposed levy seem to be completed, the 
President will call for a motion to close the levy hearing.

Recommended Motion:

“I move that we close the 2020 levy hearing.”


